
The Aurora City Council met in special session on Monday January 21, 2020 at the Little Hall.  
Present:  Mayor Frederick Weekes and Council members Allen Pace, Dale Dixon, Jon Geise and Josh Kukrall.

Meeting was called to order at 6:00 PM by Mayor Weekes.  

M/S Geise, Kukrall to approve agenda.  Carried.

Joe Mersch was present to bring forward his idea of having a permanent train display in a City building. He is asking
the council to consider either donating the land, selling the land or leasing the property to himself and another group
of indiviuals for the display. There would be constuction of a new building on the land as well, done by the group.
The council asks Mr. Mersch to gather more information and details of plans and present the idea again at a later
date. 

M/S Pace, Kukrall to enter executive session for employee evaluations. Council Dixon abstaining from discussion on
Freng's evaluation. 
Carried.

M/S Pace, Dixon to exit executive session.  Carried.

M/S Kukrall, Geise to increase John Muller to $26.00/hr, Shannon Freng to $22.00/hr and Joe Mersch to $19.00/hr.
Carried.

M/S Pace, Dixon to adjourn. 

Shannon Freng
Finance Officer

Published ______time(s) at the approximate cost of $__________


